
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear praying Friends,  
 

As we come to the end of the year, we are thankful to God for you, for 

your prayers and support! We hope this letter not only informs you but 

encourages you about the work of the Lord in the southern tip of Texas.  

 

Support given in September, October, and November 2024: 
 

Jones’ ministry:        $____________     Institutes:   $____________ 
  

CLJ Memorial Fund: $____________     Special:       $____________  
 

Total:  $__________ 
 

Thank You! ¡Gracias! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Him,

Daniel & Michelle Jones 

May God richly bless you as you continue to reach the world with the Gospel, 

 
Not only this Christmas Season, but throughout 2025! 

 

Merry Christmas! 

September: We celebrated Hispanic Sunday, with many coming dressed accord- 

ing to their traditional attire. Then we had our annual Missions Conference, with  

record attendance during the week! Last year our people gave $35,000 to missions, 

this year they have promised $40,000! They took on 5 missionaries, giving us a       

total of 39! Missionary Bill Williams of Mexico was our special speaker.  
 

October: We had 2 beautiful celebrations in our church, a wedding (a couple had been  

living together and legally they could not get married until now!) Then we celebrated  

my 69th birthday (I was born on the 31st!). We are pictured below with the organizers.  

Pray for him, Edwin Madrid, who will be our first Institute graduate next year.  
 

November: This month was full of activity with our annual business meeting, a fund   

raiser, and then we celebrated Thanksgiving as a church on Tuesday, November 26th. 

A businessman in our church convinced 3 other businesses to supply all the turkey’s 

and trimmings! We had 16 first time visitors that day!  
 

In these three months: These three months have been the best in our history! We  

have seen 7 souls saved, 8 baptized (I personally led to the Lord 4 of these) & 13  

join the church! One of those was Jeriel González, from Nicaragua, graduate of a Bible  

Institute. Pray for him, he shows a lot of promise and has a lot of enthusiasm for the work.  
 

Please keep our health in your prayers, 2024 was a trying year, but God …  

And the Word was made flesh, 

and dwelt among us, (and we 

beheld his glory, the glory as of 

the only begotten of the Father,) 

full of grace and truth. Jn. 1:14. 

 

 
   Daniel and Michelle Jones      

News From your missionaries to 

the Rio Grande Valley & Mexico! 
 

 

Missions, Thanksgiving, 

Christmas! 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sent by: Worth Baptist Church - P.O. Box 15141 - Fort Worth, Texas - 76119         

Support: I.B.F.I. Mission Agency – P.O. Box 151259 - Fort Worth, Texas – 76108 

Cells: (956) 212-5016 & (956) 821-4958 - E-mail: dljsratrgv@outlook.com 


